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9 May 2022 

MEDIA RELEASE 

ANNOUNCEMENT OF 2022 WINDS OF ZENADTH CULTURAL FESTIVAL 

Cr. John Abednego – Chair Torres Shire Indigenous Advisory Committee 

 

Cr. John Abednego, Chair of the Torres Shire Indigenous Advisory Committee has announced that 

the dates for the 2022 Winds of Zenadth Cultural Festival will be Tuesday 13th to Friday 16th 

September. 

 

Initially planned to be held during Reconciliation Week 2022, Council has decided to postpone the 

Festival until September in respect of the 30th Anniversary of the Torres Strait Flag Day and 30th 

Anniversary of Mabo Day, both significant milestone celebrations this year. 

 

Cr. John Abednego stated, “On behalf of Torres Shire Council and the Indigenous Advisory 

Committee, it is with great pleasure that we announce the Winds of Zenadth Cultural Festival will be 

held from 13th to 16th September 2022, Thursday Island”. End Release. 
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